
 

Bryn Offa C of E Primary School 
Newsletter - Friday 21st June  
The Bryn Offa Value for this Half Term is 'Courage'  



 

Weekly News  

 

Class 1 Forest School 



The children in Class 1 enjoyed singing around the fire area with Mr Harding in forest School on 

Thursday. 

 

Class 2 Church Treasure Hunt 

On Wednesday this week, Class 2 walked over to Llanymynech Church where they spent the 

afternoon taking part in a treasure hunt!  

 

Year 5 Rounders Tournament 

Some of our Year 5 pupils visited The Marches this week to take part in a Rounders Tournament. 

They played five games in total, winning four and drawing one against Oswestry School. 

Unfortunately, they lost in the 'hit off' against Oswestry School (which is the equivalent to a penalty 

shoot out) but they all played amazingly well, coming second place out of eight teams! Mrs Grassby 

who organises the event was very impressed with the standard of their play!  



 

Stars of the Week  

 

This week's Stars of the Week will be available in next week's Newsletter.  



Monday 24th June 

 

*There is no Felting Club and Colour & Chat Club after school on Monday this week because of the 

KS2 Barmouth Visit* 

*There will no Forest School for Class 1 on Thursday this week* 

*There will be no Violin Lessons or Woodwind Lessons this week* 

 

Monday 24th June 

• KS2 Barmouth Visit (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) 

• Nature Club  (3.15pm-4.15pm) 

Tuesday 25th June 

• KS1 Bewilderwood Visit (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

• Guitar lessons with Mr Jandrell (pm)  

Wednesday 26th June 

• Class 3 Forest School Session (am) 

• Class 4 Forest School session (am) 

• Year 5 John Muir Session (final session) 

• Construction/Lego Club and Sports Club 

• Class 5 Enterprise Week  



Thursday 27th June 

• Class 5 Enterprise Week 

• BOPTA Summer Disco  

Friday 28th June 

• Class 5 Enterprise Week 

 



Monday 1st July  

 

Monday 1st July 

• Year 6 Transition Day at The Marches 

• Violin Lessons TBC 

Tuesday 2nd July 

• Year 6 Transition Day at The Marches  

• Guitar Lessons pm  

Wednesday 3rd July 

• Class 3 Forest School session am 

• Class 4 Forest School session am  

• Woodwind Lessons pm 

Thursday 4th July 

• Year 5 visiting The Marches to watch 'Shrek' Performance  



Important Dates for your Diary  

 

Remaining Club Dates 

• Colour and Chat Club  - Monday 1st July  

• Nature Club (Group 2)  - Monday 24th June, Monday 1st July, Monday 8th July 

• Felting Club (Group 2)  - Monday 1st July, Monday 8th July  

• Construction Club - Wednesday 26th June  

• Sports Club - Wednesday 26th June 

*There will be no Felting Club and Colour and Chat Club on Monday 24th June because of the KS2 

Barmouth Visit* 

*There will be no Construction Club or Sports Club on Wednesday 3rd July due to staff training* 

Refunds for any sessions not attended or cancelled, will be given at the end of the term.  

 

Event Dates for the rest of the Summer Term  

Please check these dates weekly for new dates!  

• Monday 24th June - KS2 Barmouth Trip  

• Tuesday 25th June - KS1 Bewilderwood Trip  

• Tuesday 9th July - Class 5 Leavers Performance 2.00pm (parents invited)  

• Tuesday 9th July- Class 5 Leavers BBQ 4.30pm (parents invited)  

• Wednesday 26th June - Yr 5 John Muir Session (last session) 



• Wednesday 26th June to Friday 28th June - Class 5 Enterprise Week  

• Wednesday 10th July - Sports Day from 1.00pm (parents invited) 

• Friday 12th July - Class 4 and 5 Rounders Festival (parents invited)  

• Thursday 11th July - Class 5 Leavers Trip 

• Tuesday 16th July - Last day of Summer Term (opportunity for parents to speak to class 

teachers and children can be collected from 1.30pm) 

                               **Please note the change above for the date of the Class 5 Leavers Performance 

and BBQ** 

Reminders and General Information 

 

Class 3 and 4 Forest School Sessions on Wednesdays 

Could children in Class 3 and Class 4 please remember to bring their wellies or old trainers and a 

waterproof jacket with them every Wednesday until the end of term so they are fully prepared for 

their Forest School sessions.  

Coats and jumpers 

The weather is very up and down at the moment and we have had some quite chilly days this week. 

We would be grateful if parents could ensure that children have coats and jumpers in school every 

day so that all the children are warm enough when they are outside during break times and 

lunchtimes.  

Class 1 Junk Modelling 

Class 1 would be grateful for donations of clean packaging for their junk modelling.  All sorts of things 

would be great but no toilet rolls and nothing larger than a cereal box please. Many thanks.  



BOPTA 

 

 



 

 

Community Messages and Information  
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